Tucson Unified is where Students love to Learn Teachers love to Teach and People love to Work We are Team TUSD

LEADERSHIP CONNECTION NEWSLETTER

From the offices of Elementary and Secondary Leadership Dr. Abel Morado and Ms. Ana Gallegos Friday, March 4, 2016

Message from Elementary/K-8 & Secondary Leadership:

Important Dates to Remember	
Task/Activity	Date
Harambee Cultural Concert	03/11/16
Magnet Transitions Plan-Draft 1	03/18/16
Grading Day	03/18/16
17 Elementary/K-8 schools doing Computer based window	03/28/16 to 05/04/16
Elementary/K-8 & Middle schools doing AZMERIT Paper-based testing	03/29/16 to 04/01/16
High School AZMERIT Testing	03/29/16 to 04/05/16
Teachers Notified in Writing of Tentative Assignment	No later than 04/01/16

Principals: We understand you have multiple deadlines to meet this month so we are letting you know we've extended the deadline for Stars Nominations! New deadlines are as follows:

- Campus Teacher of the Year winners are due Friday, March 11, 2016
- District Teacher of the Year applications are due Wednesday, March 16, 2016
- Employee of the Year nominations are due Wednesday, March 16, 2016

Thank you, Dalila Diaz

Message from Secondary Leadership:

High School Principals – Reminder:

As announced at Thursday's ILA, the following workshops are scheduled for next week.

All high school counselors' meeting – Monday, March 7th from 1:00 – 3:00 PM in the Maroon Room at 1010

- Critical JTED/CTE information
- Mandatory Reporting
- Synergy

College Board PSAT/AP Potential workshop – Friday, March 11th from 8:00 – 11:00 AM in the Maroon Room at 1010

- At least one administrator and the lead counselor are required and additional team members can include English and Math dept. chairs, AP Mentors, CCRCs, etc. Please limit your team to 5 members at the most.
- Site-specific PSAT test results and the implications for instruction.
- AP Potential data analysis

Principals: The 16th Annual Harambee Cultural Concert will take place on Friday, March 11th from 10-11:30am in the THMS Auditorium. Please share the attached flyer with your staff.

Also, the 6th Annual Multicultural Symposium will be held on Thursday, March 17th at RinconUHS from 4:30-7:30pm. Please share with your teachers so that they can register and/or request to present. http://www.tusd1.org/contents/depart/mss/multi.asp and on the Educators page, http://www.tusd1.org/educators.html .

Online Request for Services Form:

http://intranet/interventionform.asp